
Guidelines on enrollment for new IEP students 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
 
On behalf of IEP, we are writing to inform you of the result of the entrance examination.  
 
In the announcement, you will see details on how to enroll, which will be on March 16-17, 
2024. Please study the details carefully and prepare the correct documents for enrollment. 
Here are a few details about enrollment.  
 
1. Download the enrollment forms. Please fill out the forms clearly and sign to certify them. 
Prepare copies of the required documents and certify them. 
2. Pay the fees through Teller Payment in any Krungthai Bank (March 14-15, 2024 only) 
3. Parents must apply to be a member of the Parent-Teacher Association by paying 500 baht in 
cash, except for those who are already members. 
Students who do not enroll on the date and time that the school determines will not receive 
admittance. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you.  
 
IEP Admissions 
 


